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All Deep-Sea companies continue to require an 

M.E.B.A. DIAGNOSTIC CENTER ANNUAL PHYSICAL  

TAKEN AT AN M.E.B.A. CLINIC 
 

Except for: 

 

• Norwegian Cruise Line 
• Liberty Maritime 
• APL Permanent Engineers 
• APL - All Engineers (effective 1/1/25) 
• Maersk (effective 1/1/25) 
• Pasha (effective 1/1/25) 
• MTL/Hapag (effective 1/1/25) 

 

 

 

NOTE:  All mariners continue to need a valid USCG Medical Certificate 
good for the duration of your assignment. 


